
BARRY TOWN COUNCIL  

IS RECRUITING A TRAINEE ADMINISTRATOR 

Are you looking for a career in administration in the public sector working for 

the Town of Barry? 

37 hrs a week, permanent  

Grade 3-4 SCP13-17, (£16,883- £18,672) 

Progression to Grade 4 after completing two years training 

Please note the closing date for all applications is Friday, 7 December at 4pm  

Interviews will be held during the week commencing 10 December 2018            

at Barry Town Council Offices 

Please contact Angie Price at angieprice@barrytowncouncil.gov.uk or 01446 

704923 for an application pack 
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